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Freedom Principle MO Releases 2024 Legislative Priorities – 

Focus for 2024 is Passing Concurrent Majority Ratification, Police Control, 

Education Reform, and Medical Freedom 

 

For Immediate Release 

 

(January 2, 2024 – St. Louis, MO) 

 

The Freedom Principle MO released its Legislative Priorities for the 2024 legislative session. “These 

priorities were voted on by our members and are the top issues we will be discussing with Missouri 

lawmakers in 2024,” said Byron Keelin, President of the Freedom Principle MO.  

 

The Freedom Principle MO’s legislative priorities address these key issues: 

• Protect our state constitution by passing Concurrent Majority Ratification using state house 

districts 

• Ban all electronic voting and tabulation machines 

• Support an initiative petition to ban rank choice and approval style voting 

• Support the return of control of the St. Louis City Metropolitan Police Department to the State 

Board of Commissions 

• Support passing a proposed Constitutional Amendment or legislation protecting Missourian’s 

right to informed consent 

• Support passing legislation that would require the labeling of all products and/or food containing 

mRNA and/or gene-altering therapies 

• Support legislation eliminating personal property taxes 

• Support legislation to eliminate the Department of Elementary and Secondary Education (DESE) 

and allow parents to choose the best education for their children 

 



Other key priority areas include eliminating Environmental Social Governance (ESG) scoring, supporting a 

Parents’ Bill of Rights, prohibiting any school official from encouraging a student under the age of 18 to 

adopt a gender identity or sexual orientation without parental consent, protecting our Second 

Amendment rights, and opposing using any taxpayer funding for the green energy boondoggles like EV 

charging stations, windmills, and solar panels.  

 

“We were so dissatisfied with the House and Senate leadership last session,” said Keelin. “Hopefully with 

this being an election year, Speaker Plocher and Senate President Rowden will do a better job of bringing 

key pieces of legislation to the floor to allow them to be voted on by our legislature.”  

 

“Our members are committed to working with legislators on our key legislative priorities this session,” 

said Keelin. “It’s time for our legislature to put its supermajority to work and pass legislation that puts 

Missourians first.” Voters can visit the Freedom Principle MO website at 

https://www.freedomprinciplemo.org/legislative-advocacy-center to download our 2024 Legislative 

Priorities.  

 

The Freedom Principle MO is a pro-citizen, pro-Missouri First organization. We are a membership-based 

501(c)4 organization, acting locally and state-wide, to protect our families and our constitutionally 

protected liberties. We are fighting for America. We are fighting for Missouri. We are fighting for you. For 

more information about the Freedom Principle MO visit our website at www.freedomprinciplemo.org.  
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